





09 SEP 2002

Mr Ross Walker Managing Director Roscar Management Consulting Pty Ltd 17 Childs Drive BURPENGARY QLD 4505

Dear Mr Walker

I wish to extend my appreciation to you for your cooperation and support during the security operation for the recent Commonwealth Heads of Government Meeting (CHOGM).

Your assistance in the coordination of transport arrangements for the Queensland Police Service (QPS) personnel deployed to the Sunshine Coast, contributed significantly to the success of the security operation.

Please accept my thanks for your invaluable service to the QPS.

Yours sincerely

R ATKINSON COMMISSIONER

COMMISSIONER'S OFFICE

200 Roma Street Brisbane QLD 4000 GPO Box 1440 Brisbane 4001 Queensland Australia Telephone 07 3364 6488 Facsimile 07 3364 4650